
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Members of City Council  

 

FROM: Mayor Bouley  

 

DATE:  July 8, 2022 

 

RE:  Public Safety Board Reappointment 

 

I propose the reappointment of the following individual to the Public Safety Board for an 

additional two-year term expiring July 31, 2024. If approved, she will continue to serve 

on the committee as a General Public Representative.   

 

• Ana T. McKenna, 13 Charles Street, Penacook.  

 

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, this proposed reappointment is 

being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the 

August 8, 2022 City Council meeting.  

 

 

 

City of Concord, New Hampshire 

Mayor Jim Bouley  

 

 


